
From : vicki sullivan mykiwanisaccount202O@yahoo.com
Subject: Fw: KBCS Website Form Submission - Contact

To: DaMd Green bankerdavel @aol.com, Charlene Jasmin charg244@gmail.com, csj3B2@yahoo"com, BrettKennedy6s@gmail.com

Below is a thank you from Pastor Mike Kalapp from Bridgepoint. You may
want to express this at Tuesday's meeting.

Regards,

Leah Hoffman, President
Kiwanis $eminole Breakfast

----- Forwarded Message -----
From: M ike Kalapp <info@kiwan isseminolebreakfast.com>
To: " mykiwanisaccount2O20@yahoo.com" <mykiwanisaccount2020@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 11,2022 at 01 :58:44 PM EDT
Subiect KBCS Website Form Submission - Contact

Message Body:
Dear Friends,
Thank you for including me with our other community pastors in your recognition meeting today.
lloved meeting so many new friends. Your club is very welcoming. My mind was filled with so many
Kiwanis Club meetings. Many life long fiends!
I wish you well in all of your efforts on behalf of our children.
God Bless You!
Pastor Mike
Bridgepoint Church Seminole
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This email was sent from a contact form on the KBCS website.


